Munson Township

Zoning Commission Meeting
Minutes of May 16, 2018

Vice-Chair Sandy Schultz called the meeting to order at 7:04pm with and Lenore Pikus, Dennis
Medica, and Taylor Kurtis present. Also present were Zoning Inspector James Herringshaw and
Zoning Commission Secretary Julie Johnston. Adriano Fiucci was absent. The Pledge of
Allegiance was said.

Dennis Medica moved and Sandy Schultz seconded to approve the minutes of April 25, 2018 as
written, motion carried 4-0.

Zoning Inspector Report:

Members reviewed the monthly zoning report. Mr. Herringshaw mentioned that Best Sands will
be coming in for two variances and a conditional use variance for June Board of Zoning Appeals
hearing. The Brown Barn will also be coming in for another lot split.

There have been a few complaints regarding recreational vehicles in the Township. Zoning
Commission members will look at the Zoning Resolution since it states that the recreational
vehicle should be no more than 21 feet long to be allowed on the property. If the vehicle is
enclosed in a building or barn it should be allowed.

Board members reviewed the upcoming amendments to the Zoning Resolution (18-01). It will
be sent to Dave Dietrich and Susan Weiland for their preliminary review.

The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, June 13, 2018 at 7pm.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm
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Adriano Fiucci, Chair

Johnston, Secretary




